
 

 

 

Bethan Jones, Chair of Conwy and Denbighshire Public 
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13 June 2018 

 

Dear Bethan 

Inquiry into public services boards 

Thank you for attending our meeting on 7 June to give evidence in connection 

with our inquiry into public services boards.   

At the meeting you agreed to provide answers to the questions that were not 

reached during the evidence session. The questions are as follows: 

Resources and capacity 

 How does your work impact on the capacity of partner organisations to 

deliver on the Well-being of Future Generations Act within their own 

organisations? What, if anything, will have to give? 

 What is the level of engagement from regional and national partners on 

PSBs, and what barriers exist to sustaining that engagement? 

 Are there things that you would do differently now in terms of resource and 

capacity if you’d known two years ago? 

 

Good practice and innovation 

 How have you been working differently, using more innovative and creative 

means to develop your work programme? 

 Have you engaged and consulted differently with stakeholders and the 

public? 



 

 

 To what extent are you sharing information across regions presently? 

 Are there processes and opportunities to share good practice and 

innovation with other PSBs? 

 Will PSBs achieve the positive impact anticipated when the Act was passed? 

 Do you have any concerns with regard to the future delivery of the plans 

that you’ve developed? 

 

Following the evidence session, the Committee also requested further information 

on: 

 the relationship between your PSB and your local Regional Partnership Board 

established in the Social Services and Well-Being (Wales) Act 2016. 

 

I should be grateful if you would respond by 5 July in time to inform the next 

stage of our inquiry. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths AM 

Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 


